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I am writing because strong climate change legislation is a must right now. My collage age and elementary age
daughters, both have anxiety due to climate change and the perceived lack of concern they see from older
generations. Their outlook on the future is grim. | can’t image being a young person these days. Please do what it is
needed to give them hope and show that older generations care, make right on past wrongs, and never give up.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Shuping



